
       

   

   

       

                                                                                                        

 5th December 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 Dear Parent, 

The kitchen is going to prepare a special lunch on Thursday 18th January 2018.  The 

menu will be: 

Hotdog 

Served with 

Chips 

And unlimited 

 Salad bar 

………….. 

Ice cream 

 

 

The meals cost £2.00.  If you would like your child to have a  lunch please complete 

and return the form below, together with payment, to the school office by 

Wednesday 20th December 2017  Please complete the form even if your child is 

entitled to Free School Meals, or usually has a school lunch every day. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

                         

                                                 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Hotdog and chips on 18th January 2018 

 

Name of Child……………………………….     Class………………………………………… 

 

I would like my child to have hotdog and chips on Thursday 18th January 2018   

 

My child is entitled to income based Free School Meals and would like hotdog and 

chips on Thursday 18th January  2018     
                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

                             

 


